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MEDIA STATEMENT 

UPDATE ON THE VENDA PENSION FUND MATTER 
 

 

Further to the media statement released in December 2017 regarding the Venda 

Pension Fund1, the actuarial firm appointed to verify potential beneficiaries has 

now handed over its final report to National Treasury.  

 

National Treasury is currently reviewing the report to develop 

recommendations on the next best course of action. Once this is done, Treasury 

is obliged to submit its recommendations and the report by the actuarial firm to 

the Public Protector and Speaker of the National Assembly. Treasury will provide 

an update on this matter before the end of this month, August 2018. 

 

 

Issued by National Treasury 

Date: 03 August 2018 

                                                           
1 http://www.pprotect.org/sites/default/files/legislation_report/SKMBT_C55416121409350.pdf 


